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1.0 Purpose of the Report 
 
1.1 To report back to Kennet’s Overview & Scrutiny Management Board 

the progress being made on the implementation of joint transitional 
overview and scrutiny arrangements. 

 
2.0 Financial, Staffing, Legal & Risk Implications 
 
2.1 There are no staffing, financial, risk or legal implications arising out of 

this report.  
 
3.0 Arrangements 
 
3.1 Attached with this report is a draft report being prepared for the Joint 

Implementation Board. This outlines the process to date and also the in 
principle agreement of all five authorities. 

 
3.2 Members will note that following on from the Overview and Scrutiny 

Management Board meeting held on 23rd October Councillor Clyde 
Hoddinott attended the scrutiny meeting at Wiltshire County Council on 
1st November along with representatives from the other three districts 
in Wiltshire. 

 
3.3 An officer/member meeting is to be set up in December to look at the 

arrangements in more detail. This will include developing a draft work 
programme that is manageable and capable of being resourced. In 
terms of the work programme Members might want to consider any 
areas they think should be considered. 

 
Recommendations 
 
IT IS THEREFORE RECOMMENDED THAT; the Board 
 
i) Notes the report and continues to support the transitional 

arrangements. 
 
ii) Identifies any potential areas of work that they might want to be 

considered for the draft work programme. 
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